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WACHOVIA BANK ROBBERY 
(Suspect not captured) 

 
At approximately 11:00am today, the Wachovia Bank, located at 1489 SE 17th 
Street, was robbed by a w/m suspect who passed a threatening note and stated 
he had a gun.  No weapon was seen and there were no reported injuries. 
 
The man is described as a w/m, 50 – 55 years of age, 5’9” – 5’11”, 200#, last 
seen wearing a white and light green plaid shirt and shorts. 
 
Detectives believe this same suspect is responsible for the robbery of this same 
bank on July 25, 2008, and have reason to suspect he had committed other 
robberies in the tri-county area. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this suspect is encouraged to contact 
Detective Amy Hoover at 954-828-5914 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 
954-493-TIPS. 
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